SRI SANKARA ARTS AND SCIENCE COLLEGE
ENATHUR, KANCHIPURAM
Minutes of Extra-Curricular Committee Meeting held on 29/07/2016

The Inaugural meeting of Extra-Curricular Activity Committee for the Academic Year
2016-17 was held on 29/07/2016 under the chairmanship of Dr. K. R. Venkatesan, Principal
of the College at Bharatwajar Seminar Hall at 2PM.

The following Members are present in the Meeting :

1. Dr. K. R. Venkatesan, Principal — Chairman

Mr. L. Rajesh, HoD / Computer Applications — Convenor

Mr. M. Arunkumar, Dept. of Computer Applications - Member
Mr. E. Praveen Kumar, Dept. of MicroBiology - Member
Miss. A. Priyanga, Dept. of Computer Science, - Member

Mr. S. Saravanan, Dept. of Business Administration - Member
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Mr. P. Balaji, Dept. of Commerce - Member

Extra-Curricular Activities Committee Meeting begins with prayer song sung by
Mr. P. Balaji.

Mr. L. Rajesh, Convenor, start the proceedings by welcoming the Extra-Curricular
Committee Members. During his Welcome Address, he recollected the activities organized
by this Committee. He requested the members to share their valuable suggestions and
activities planned during this Academic Year. He requested Dr. K. R. Venkatesan, Principal
of the College to deliver the Presidential Address and shower his guidance towards the

successful conduct of the Planned Activities.

During his Presidential Address, The Principal, Dr. K. R. Venkatesan Congratulates,
appreciates and Welcomed the Extra-Curricular committee members. During his speech, he
highlighted the need of preparing and identifying the list of students interested in various
sports activities. He informed the members to motivate the students to participate in the
various Inter College sports events during this year. He also guided the members to chart out

the activity plan including the Awareness Program, Cultural Events, Conducting a Rally etc.
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Mr. S. Saravanan, thanked the Principal for his guidance. He presented the tentative
schedule of activities planned for the Academic year 2016-17 for necessary approval from the

Committee.

Miss A. Priyanga proposed the Vote of Thanks for the first meeting of Extra-curricular
Committee for the Academic Year 2016-17.

Extra-Curricular Activity Committee Meeting ends with National Anthem.
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